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Weekly News – 27th April 2018  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

This week has finally brought the long-awaited swimming 
lessons! The children were very excited, but generally very well 
behaved. Everything has gone fairly smoothly, but here are just 
a few reminders: 

Your child should be dropped off at the pool from 8:45am. We 
take the register at 8:55am. These timings are the same as a 
normal school day. Any child arriving after 9:00am will not be 
able to swim. 

Children should have one backpack only with enough room 
for their swim bag and their lunch, if required. Some children 
were trudging back to school laden with bags, which is hard 
on them. 

Children should bring a healthy snack (fruit, dried fruit, cereal 
bar). They are very hungry when they get back to school after 
the swim and the walk. 

Finally, NO EARRINGS. These are not allowed to be worn in 
school anyway and are not permitted in the pool.  

Year 4 Team P 

Homework: 

English 

We will be sending home a double-sided grammar sheet on 
homophones and it’s/its. Your child should complete the 
sheet and return it to class on Wednesday, as usual. Make 
sure the sheet is named! 

Reading / Times Tables 

Please keep reading for 10-20 minutes every day. Practise 
your times tables for 5 minutes EVERY day. 

Spellings – more info on this coming soon… 

 

Date Reminders  
Homework Club (Invitation 
only) starts w/c 30.4.18 

Egyptian Day 

Friday 11th May 2018.  

 

  Announcements 

THANK YOU VERY MUCH TO 
THOSE PARENTS WHO HAVE 
VOLUNTEERED TO HELP WITH 
SWIMMING - WE REALLY 
APPRECIATE YOUR SUPPORT.  

             

 

 

 

 

 

 


	Homework:
	Date Reminders
	Announcements

